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I'm asking you to vote no on this bill, if it comes up for a vote. I understand and want 

more efficient energy sources, as well. I want our carbon footprint to be as low as 

possible. However, natural gas has done both over the years. To essentially get rid of 

a power source, we should have a better alternative. This is reckless and deadly. 

Alternatively, having any entity control what power we consume and pay for is 

equivalent to allowing OHA to dictate what we buy at the supermarket or having them 

at our doctor office visits and telling our healthcare providers what to do. Our winters 

our cold and include ice storms. If it were not for our gas, we would have not had 

food for days. Thank you for your time and consideration. 


